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A Report on Road Safety Workshop 
 

 

An informative workshop on Road Safety was organised on a virtual platform by Hero 
Motocorp and Traffic Police, Delhi  on June 28, 2021. The resource persons were SI Mr. Abdul 
Odud. He was joined by Head Constable Mr. Neeraj and Ms. Amrit Kaur and Mr. Arun Chauhan 
from Hero Motocorp. 
 
This workshop was conducted in order to create awareness among the class IX th  students 
regarding the traffic rules which can help reduce casualties on the roads. The workshop was 
attended by the students of class IX  and their class teachers. 
 
Mr. Arun Chauhan gave valuable instructions regarding traffic rules and emphasized on being 
observant on the roads. He stated that road signs are alike worldwide and being informed about 
the shapes of these sign boards can help us to be safe on the roads. 
 
SI Abdul, stressed on the need of wearing ISI marked helmets only as compromising on the quality 
of helmet can prove to be fatal. He also highlighted the issue of rash driving, road rage and 
underage driving. 
 
He asserted  that rules are of utmost importance not only for the pedestrians but also for those 
who are driving any vehicle, and irresponsible act by one can prove to be traumatic for many. 
 
The students were sensitized on the issue of road safety so as to make them responsible road 
users. This workshop motivated the students to exercise caution on the road and make Indian 
roads the safest in the world. 
 
 
 
 
     
 


